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A message from Mr Hodgson  
A right Royal day today was had by everyone in school! To commemorate the historic coronation of 
King Charles III, we enjoyed a whole host of regal activities including making bunting, royal 
Writing, singing coronation songs and portraits of King Charles III among other things. 
Here is a selection of photographs from today. 



 
Twitter 

Our Twitter followers are currently 2528 which is amazing. Don’t miss out! You can catch up on all the 
exciting learning that has been captured on Twitter in the last week (@BaderPrimary). For postings of the 
latest news and events going on in school, please follow us on Twitter. Also, check out our school website: 
http://www.bader.org.uk/  Check out today’s photographs too! 

 

Read for the Stars 
This week saw the very first children in school reaching the sun not for the 1st, not for the 2nd but for an incredible 

THIRD time! Well done to Jake Pinchbeck Year 3 who was the first there, swiftly followed by Ella Johnson, Scarlett 

Roberts, Logan Daniels, Dylan Roberts. Also, Safferah Deen, Rosie Joyce and Finlay Scott. A brilliant achievement by 

these children! 

Twice to the sun too for: Thomas Merser and Faris Ahmed.  Well done to them! 

And first timers: Rocco Frost, Ivy Foster, Archie Johnson and Ruben Lee Shaw. Keep on reading! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All we ask that children read a minimum of 4 times a week in Early Years and Key Stage 1 and 5 times a week in Key 
Stage 2 (up to the maximum of seven times a week). We would love children to read more than 1 book/ chapter a night 
at home but they will only have 1 stamp a day recorded in their reading rocket card. They work their way through the 
planets until they reach the sun and then as a reward for their enjoyment of books (and their work), they will receive a 
certificate and book of their choice in assembly (and their star on our display). Children who are not reading at home 
now will need to read in school, at playtime, if this is a regular occurrence, and is ‘in line with’ our home/school 
agreement. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

 

 

  Super Spellers 
We continue to push with spelling in school this year. The class Spelling Bee is a weekly class reward for the class with 
the best spellings scores and an individual reward of a ‘Super Speller’ certificate and a pencil are earned by any of our 
children who achieve full marks in spelling test consistently.  
The latest recipients are as follows: Evie Rose Carline, Olive Smith, Alexa Pye, Sofia Pinchin,  
Phoebe Brown, Isla Titley, Freya Thompson and Harley Atkins.  
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pen Licence 
For children who have beautifully formed, joined handwriting, their reward is a ‘Pen Licence’. This allows them to use a 
pen for all writing in school. Also, they are presented with a certificate in assembly, are given a pen licence card to carry 
with them and are given a special place on our ‘Roll of Honour’ board. 
This week’s lucky pupil to receive their licence, as endorsed by the Pen Inspector General (me) is Layla Kitching. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.bader.org.uk/


 

Rights Respecting School 
As a silver accredited, Rights Respecting School, we look at an article every 2 weeks. For the next two weeks: 
 

 Right of the fortnight 

Article 3 Best interests of the child 

Key words  

■ Ready ■ Respectful ■ Safe  

 

 
Miss Weir, our RRS lead in school, delivers an assembly every 2 weeks to introduce the latest article we are looking at.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Attendance 
Good Attendance and Punctuality = Good Learning  

The importance of being punctual and coming to school can never be underestimated, in terms of contributing 

massively to children’s learning. We have started slowly with attendance and cannot stress how important it is that 

children are in school.  

Attendance goal 96% 

Week commencing 24th April 2023 

Class % Attendance Lates 

REC Mrs 
Douthwaite/Kirton 

96.84% 
7 

REC Miss McCall  96.11% 3 

Y1 Mrs Ayre 93.6% 1 

Y1 Miss Teasdale 95% 1 

Y2 Mrs Jones  98.82% 3 

Y2 Mrs S Jones 96.32% 11 

Y3 Miss Beckwith 95.79% 3 

Y3 Miss Weir 97.27% 1 

Y4 Mrs Mudgway  95% 6 

Y4 Miss Robson 91.9% 1 

Y5 Mrs Spencer 98% 0 

Y5 Miss Dunn 93.59% 6 

Y6 Mr Robinson 95.38% 5 

Y6 Miss Horrigan  95.93% 4 

 
Attendance Update 
The second week back after Easter continued to be an impressive picture with an average of almost 96% (school’s 
target). Mr Garbutt, our attendance officer issued, 14 term time leave of absence letters and 7 letters for unauthorised 
absence. Punctuality was poorer than the previous week though with 54 lates being recorded.  
The good news, we did have 257 pupils with 100% attendance in week 2 of summer term so a big well done to them! 
Also, we still have 20 Children with 100% attendance since September. Well done to these children too! 
Please contact Mrs Jatwa or Mr Garbutt for any support or guidance to help with an attendance issue. 
 
 



 

 

Curriculum 
We continue to teach as ambitious a broad and balanced curriculum as possible in all subjects. Here is a selection of 
Twitter posts this week: You will notice that we have included the Rights Respecting School’s Articles too.  
Nursery have been using paint and chalk Reception are working on improving their ball skills in PE 
to make marks outside, developing their   #EYPE #RRSArticle3 
skills to become excellent writers. 
#BaderNursey #BaderLiteracy #RRSArticle28 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 1 have been exploring and researching the       Year 2 have been learning to measure in millilitres. 
artist L.S. Lowry. #BaderArt #RRSArticle29         #BaderMaths #RRS24 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Year 3 have been ordering our history timeline   Year 4 practising forehand and back hand in their 
and finding out where The Ancient Egyptian   tennis lesson. #BaderPE #RRSArticle3 
time period lies. We then used the world map 
to locate Egypt. #BaderHistory #BaderGeography 
#RRS #Article17 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Curriculum 
We continue to teach as ambitious a broad and balanced curriculum as possible in all subjects. Here is a selection of 
Twitter posts this week: You will notice that we have included the Rights Respecting School’s Articles too.  
Year 5 enjoyed creating lifecycles outside.  Year 6 hard at work using their VIPERS skills to make  
They were using a mix of play dough and   inferences and predictions #BaderEnglish #RRS #Article28 
natural materials to create the lifecycle of 
a bird and a mammal. #RRS #Article28     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a lovely, long weekend.  

See you on Tuesday 9th May. 

Mr Hodgson 

 

 

   

 

Dates   
Summer Term 1: Monday 17th April – Friday 26th May 2023 
Bank holiday Monday 8th May 2023 
(May half term week commencing 29th May 2023) 
Summer Term 2: Monday 5th June – Thursday 20th July 2023  
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform Policy  
A reminder please about footwear. The uniform policy states ‘flat black shoes or plain black trainers’ (children will be 
expected to change into plimsolls if they repeatedly wear inappropriate footwear). As part of our home/school 
agreement parents/carers are expected to support this.  
 
 

   

 

Year 6 SATS 
Next week, in school, our Year 6 children, will be sitting their SATS from Tuesday until Friday. A separate letter and 
message has gone out tonight with them. I would just like to commend them for all their hard work and efforts so far 
and to say that everyone at this school is very proud of them. Good luck Year 6! 
 

   

 


